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 Pickleball Court and Frisbee 
Disc Golf Course Added to Park

Welcome Newly Appointed 2nd VP Suzanne Colton!
Suzanne Colton has been a resident of Florida for over 10 years and is cel-
ebrating her first full year as a landowner in the Palm Beach Country Es-
tates.  She shares her beautiful home with her husband, Scott, one of her 
four children, and four dogs.  She is a Talent Acquisition Manager for Bos-
ton Energy Wind Power Services and has been in Recruiting/Human Re-
sources for over 15 years.  Last year she purchased a new bicycle and really 
enjoys riding throughout our beautiful community. Suzanne will raise our 
volume in the fight to get Turnpike sound walls. Join her effort & be heard.  
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TREASURER’S REPORT 
as of 2/13/2022

Operating Account
$28,201.05   General Fund 

Save Our Sidewalks
$ 3,761.54   Balance

Community Legal Fund
$2,256.22
 

(Detailed reports available at regular meetings and 
year-end financial statements at www.pbce.org)

PBCELA Meeting Minutes
The January 2022 meeting of 
the Palm Beach Country Estates 
Landowners Association was 
cancelled due to Covid and the 
lack of urgent association business.  
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President’s Message
 As you can see from the pictures on page 1, the Pickleball 
Court in our park has been completed and the nine baskets 
of Frisbee Disc Golf have been installed. The areas for the 
Brick Tee-off spots to be added soon are currently marked 
with paint and flags. 

There are still sponsorship opportunities 
to have your name engraved on bricks as a 
hole patron. Thank you to those neighbor-
hood heroes who have already tossed in 
support for Tee-off spots. If you would like 
to join them, please visit www.pbce.org 
for the brick order form. It was wonder-
ful seeing everyone at our Holiday In The 
Park as we plan more fun events for 2022. 
On behalf of the Association, I would like 
to thank Suzanne Colton for stepping up 
as our new 2nd Vice President. She will 
play a leading role in our “Tone Down the 
Pike!” campaign to get Turnpike sound 
walls. God Bless, Kenneth Trapasso

Eric Nelson
Nelson's Landscape Management 

7899 163rd Ct North
P.B.G. FL, 33418
(561) 743-6410 

NelsonLandscapeMgmt@gmail.com

Full Service Landscaping:
Design, Grading, Seeding, Shrubs, 

Hedges, Trees, Irrigation, 
& Maintenance

 SIRWCD UPDATE
SIRWCD replaced the blocked, broken, 
& collapsed drainage pipes connecting 
into Canals A, B, & D and reinforced the 
canal banks connecting these culverts 
to our swales. Around 30 additional cul-
vert pipes are slated to be replaced to 
complete the neighborhood-wide proj-
ect. This will reduce the amount of time 
needed for storm water run-off when 
heavy Spring rains arrive. 
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Holiday in the Park Photos from December 5th

Congratulations to the Holiday 
Lights Winning Home of 

Jodi Whitehead and Alan Zigelsky 



Page 5

BE RM AN RE A LT Y
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Get your business noticed!  
To place an ad in the Countryside Living Newsletter, submit camera ready 
ads to Kevin Baker at Kevin.Baker@TheStreet.com. Ads are now in Color! 

10% Discount on full year of 6 ads paid in advance.
Business card size ad 3.625 x 2 @ $50 - 1/4 page ad 3.625 x 5 @ $95

1/2 page ad 7.5 x 5 @ $185 - Full page ad @ $365
Disclaimer: Ads do NOT imply endorsement by PBCE Landowners Assn or its board. 

Next Association Meeting is 
scheduled for Mar 10th. Yes, a 

Thursday! Yes, the March meeting 
is returning to Living Oaks!

Officers and Committees
Officers:

President - 	 Ken Trapasso	 578-9323
	 President@pbce.org
1st Vice President - 	 Tim Brown 	 676-5527
	 VP1@pbce.org
2nd Vice President - 	 Suzanne Colton 	 818-6624
	 VP2@pbce.org
Treasurer - 	 April Lundgren 	 315-4715
	 Treasurer@pbce.org
Secretary -  	 Bob Berman 	 627-1118 	
	 secretary@pbce.org
	 retar

Committees & Information:

Newsletter -   	 Kevin Baker - Editor/Ads      748-3376
Neighborhood Watch - 	 Cindy Divine 	 744-8122
	 Divinelabs@aol.com
Park - 	 Ken Trapasso	  578-9323
	 Tim Brown 	  676-5527
	 Bob Berman 	  627-1118 
Playground - 	 www.twistypinesplayground.org
                                              Chris Reinhardt                       762-1281
                                              reinharm@bellsouth.net
July 4th & Beautification - Ken Trapasso	  578-9323
Website - 	 www.pbce.org
Official Facebook Grp      Palm Beach Country Estates LANDOWNERS
Neighborhood Watch - 	 pbcenw@aol.com
COP Patrol -                         Bob Berman 	 627-1118
SIRWCD - 	 www.sirwcd.org 	 747-0550
Webmaster - 	 Bob Berman 	 627-1118
Safe Streets - 	 Bruce Hill                     flagtd@aol.com
Holiday Lights, Trick or Treating - Debbie Trapasso        254-4664 
FedEx HOME DELIVERY Lost Packages -    jbs.sam.dsi@gmail.com 
Save Our Sidewalks - 	 pbcegroup@gmail.com
Speeding - 	 Lisa Sesler             LisaSesler@gmail.com
GAC- 	 Val Rozzo               ValRozzo@gmail.com
Turnpike Soundwall -         Suzanne Colton & Gary Johnson
Food Bank -                          Caroline Brown    carrijb05@gmail.com

 To be added to the PBCELA website 
Who’s Who list, email 

pbcegroup@gmail.com   
your PBCE resident owned

business contact information. 

WE DO IT ALL

Living Oaks Church
Sunday Worship Service 

10:30AM 
We welcome you to join us!
Ministries available for the                                                            

whole family.
Please watch our service on the web!

www.LivingOaks.org
14156 64th Drive N. PBG, FL 33418

PBCELA Returnes to Living Oaks for March Meeting!
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Advertisement www.LegacyContractingSolutions.com  
 

Winter Weather RollerCoaster Remains a Wild Ride!  

Are Your Roof and Windows  
Standing Up To This LONG Storm Season? 

 

February 2022 – Is la Nina responsible for this warm rainy winter? 
What does that mean for spring and summer? We are going to 
find out!  

Is your roof holding up to the pounding?  
How about your windows?  

(Impact windows are energy efficient to help those  
summer AC bills and reduce noise as well!) 

Every year we are flooded with calls of people who waited until 
the absolute last minute to try and schedule a Roofing project or 
an Impact Window and Door installation. This year is worse! 

Do not do this! Call today! 

The rain has not slowed down much and neither have the calls, so 
especially this year you do NOT want to wait! This is the busiest 
winter we’ve had, and the Honda Classic’s almost here so spring is 
coming with summer rains right behind. CALL TODAY! 

Don’t get stuck with a leaky roof or 
wrestling with shutters! 

561-844-4910 
Call today to reserve your place and lock in price!!!  

(Materials prices have been increasing steadily, don’t wait!) 
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** Land Owners Meetings **
Thursday, Mar 10th and Tuesdays May 17th - 7:30PM at Living Oaks Church


